
CITY OF FAIRBANKS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 22-14 

The City of Fairbanks is requesting proposals for General Banking Services to identify a financial 
institution that possesses the capability and expertise to provide high quality banking services at a 
competitive price. 

A copy of this RFP can be obtained on the City’s website, www.fairbanksalaska.us or by contacting 
purchasing@fairbanks.us. It is the Offeror’s sole responsibility to check this website for additional 
information and/or addendums. 

Sealed bids are due PRIOR to the deadline of September 9, 2022 at 2:00 pm. 

Sealed proposals must be delivered to the City Clerk’s Office, 800 Cushman Street, Fairbanks, Alaska 
99701.  The City of Fairbanks reserves the right to waive informalities not consistent with the law or 
reject any or all proposals. 

PUBLISH: 7/31/2022 & 8/7/2022 
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mailto:purchasing@fairbanks.us

